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From: The Stewards       Stewards Bulletin No. 11 
To: All IGTC & FGTWCA 8 Hour Competitors   Date:  October 7, 2022 
 Re: Clarification of 8 Hour Driver Line-Ups   Time: 10:26:56 
 
 
 

 
At the request of the Organizer, the Stewards issue this clarification of Sporting Regulations Article 10: 
 
The driver nominations provisions in Sporting Regulations Article 10.2 only describe the process to 
nominate team drivers for the event, but not to establish driver order for the event by FIA Driver 
Categorization.  The headings in the table in Article 10.2.d do not constitute a mandatory order. 
 
Teams are free to nominate any category of driver as Drivers 1, 2 or 3.   Teams must designate driver 
order for qualifying, but are not required to consider FIA Driver Categorization in the qualifying order. 
Teams may also use any driver order they desire for the race 
 
In case of confusion or misunderstandings, teams should contact SRO Team Relations as soon as 
possible.   
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